
 
 

Addendum 1 

February 14, 2025 

South Jersey Port Corporation  

SJPC-RFP-24-32 

Crane Inspections, Maintenance, and Repairs 

At The Balzano and Broadway Marine Terminals 

 

NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

  

• The Pre-Bid meeting will be held at the SJPC offices located in the Ferry Terminal Building, 2 

Aquarium Loop Drive, Suite 100, Camden, NJ 08103, on Friday, February 21, 2025 at 11:00am. 

    


